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Knights of Columbus, Father Francis S. Franklin Council 6037 
“The Knights of Columbus is an organization of 

  Catholic Gentlemen” 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

     Officers of Knights of Columbus Council 6037 

(Please note changes following the election of officers.  

These are effective the first meeting in July.)   

   

Chaplain………………………………. Fr. David Carter 

Grand Knight……………………….. Jimmy McAnalley 

Deputy Grand Knight …………………........Don Schrall 

Recorder ………………………….........Dr. Tom Allison 

Financial Secretary.…………………….Bernie Mailliard 

Treasurer…………………………………...Rich Suriano 

Lecturer …………………………………….. Greg Jones 

Chancellor…………………………………..Jack Chulko 

Advocate……………………………………...Bill Greco 

Warden ……………………………….. Chuck Hoogstad 

Inside Guard ……………………………….Bill Schmidt 

Outside Guard …………………………..Dave Hoogstad 

 

Board of Trustees: 

1 year ……………………………………...Pete Ferraino 

2 year …………………………………..... John Skendall 

3 year …………………………………….Jerry Waldron 

 

Our sincere thanks to PGK’s Jerry Waldron and Rich 

Gero, and Fr. Hamlet for their service during the past 

year.  

 

           Calendar of Events 

 

CHA/Council Meetings…………………Start at 7:00 PM 

Monthly Meetings…………………………….June 3, 2018 

                                                                   and July 1     

MTP Grounds Clean-up……………………………..May 19 

ARC Drive…………………………………………..May 26, 27 

Blood Drive………………………………………………June 4 

Adopt-a-Highway Clean-up……………………….June 16 

Steak Fry and Corn Roast……………………….August 1 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTE . . .  The phone number          

at the MTP grounds is now 814-807-8539. 
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Officers for the CHA Board 
 

President ……………………….................Tom Mailliard 

Vice-President……………………………….Jim Kusluch 

Secretary………………………………….Dr. Tom Allison 

Treasurer………………………………………Greg Jones  

1 year Trustee……………………………….Dan Whalen 

2 Year Trustee…………………………Chuck Hoogstad 

3 year Trustee...………………………...Dave Hoogstad 

    

 

  Birthdays for the Month of May   
     Matthew Allison, Fr. John Barwin, Bud Black, 
Andrew English, Bob Harrison, Ed Kline Sr., Fr. Jeff 
       Lucas, John Reiter, John Skendall, Derwin 
          Stockton, Charlie Vorisek, Tim Watson,  
                      Dan Whalen, Leo Whalen   
 

                  Happy Birthday, Brothers! 

          

Relative’s Scholarship       
Council 6037 will again offer a one-time $800 
scholarship to children or grandchildren of an active 
member or the spouse of a deceased member who 
was in good standing.  An active member is one 
whose dues are paid and must be active in the 
council, home association, or bingo.  Conneaut 
Area Senior High (CASH) seniors are NOT eligible 
for this scholarship as we offer separate 
scholarships through CASH.  Only one (1) 
application per student may be submitted and the 
student must not have received a previous 
scholarship from Council 6037.  Applications must 
be received no later than June 1.  The winner will 
be chosen by a random drawing no later than the 
first council meeting in July.  Applications or 
questions can be addressed to PGK Don Schrall, 
Scholarship Chairman, at 814-724-3208 or e-mail 
to dbschrall@zoominternet.net. 
 

http://www.kofc.org/
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Grand Knight Message      
 
Dear Brother Knights, 
 
Congratulations to our new Grand Knight, Jimmy 
McAnalley.  He did such a beautiful job on our 50th 
Anniversary Celebration. 
 
We need your help with the ARC Campaign on May 26 
and 27.  Give me a call at 382-3519. 
 
Thanks all of you for your help to Council 6037, a home 
for all good Knights. 
 
Fraternally Yours, 
Jerry Waldron, Grand Knight 

BLOOD DRIVE NEWS             
The American Red Cross expressed thanks to the Knights 

of Columbus for a successful blood drive on April 2.  13 

units of blood were collected from 15 donors.  Dr. Tom 

Allison appreciates the assistance of Brothers Dave and 

Chuck Hoogstad.  Please note the date of the next blood 

drive, Monday, June 4, 2018, at St. Philip Social Center, 2-

7 PM.  As Tom often reminds us, we need all the help we 

can get with this community project.  Set-up takes place 

at 1:00 with break-down and cleanup at 7:00.  Please 

mark this date on your calendar to help and/or donate a 

pint of blood.  We thank you in advance. 
To help you plan, here are the dates of the blood drives 

scheduled for 2018:  Jun 4; Jul 30; Sep 24 and Nov 19.  
Our thanks to ‘Doc Tom’ for his continued fine efforts in 

coordinating this important community event. 

 

Monsignor Toland Park Sign-ups   

Anyone interested in holding an event at MTP this 

year can call 814-382-1257 to make a reservation. 

 

NEITHER SNOW, NOR RAINé    
éprevented the highway clean -up crew fro m 
collecting 32 bags of trash at  the first trash 
pick -up of the year on April 28.  Thanks to 
Brothers Jimmy McAnalley, Dan Whalen, 
Jacob English, Bernie Mailliard, John 
Skendall, Bill Schmidt, Rocco Garnett and 
Tom Allison.   Great job, guys!  

B I N G O ! !   Come out and join the 
fun, and help your council at the same time – 
Thursday evenings at St. Philip Hall at 6:30. 

Remember in Your Prayers 
Please remember in your prayers all Brothers and family 

members who are sick or in distress: 
Priests:  Father John Walsh 

Religious:  none 

Members:  Tom Mailliard, Jerry Waldron, Bill Irwin, Frank 

Funk, Tony Miller, Herb Inman, Bob Harrison, Dave Jacobs, 

Mike Mailliard, Bob Schmidt, Leo Whalen, Jim Haylett, Cliff 

Boyer, Ed Kline, Sr. 

Wives:  Kathy Allison, Laura Hoogstad, Kate Mailliard, 

Linda McAnalley, Betty Ferraino, Diane Suriano, Cindy 

Slagle, Barbara Inman, Margie Kline, Anna Vorisek 

Widows:  Pat Gilfoyle, Theresa Minetti, Joyce Farkas, 

Shirley Krachkowski, Celeste Pilarcik, Shirley White, Maxine 

Rendulic  

Relatives:  Jessica Grinnell, Tina Grinnell, Liam Waldron, 

Malaki Ferraino, Jan Beck, Hank White, Jr., Laura Mulligan, 

Daryl Ann Kline Cruz, Tim Krachkowski, David Ferraino, 

Nicolas Isherwood, Diane Campbell 

And we pray for all those people in the service of our 

country. 

 

KNIGHTHOOD DEGREES CONFERRED    

We welcome a new member to our council - Isaiah 
Brooks, son of Brother Brian Brooks.  Isaiah took the 
Initiation and Formation Degrees on April 22 at St. 
BUfmÞg Church in Meadville.  He was accompanied to 
the degree ceremony by his father, GK Jerry Waldron 
and Brother Jim Kusluch.  There is a Knighthood 
Degree scheduled for Friday, June 15, at St. Luke Church 
in Erie.  

KNIGHTS DONATE TO   
AMERICAN CANCER SOCIETY    
The Council voted to donate $500 to the American Cancer 
Society.  The Walk For Life will be taking place next 
month.  Nearly all of us have been affected by this 
insidious disease in some way.  
 
                
              Insurance Agent for Council 6037 

Paul E. Hohman, PGK 

814-342-5248 

paul.hohman@kofc.org 

 

                District Deputy – Mike Schweichler 

814-732-0222 

ismss329@gmail.com 

mailto:paul.hohman@kofc.org

